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Week #1: Sept. 18

Acts 1:1-5,
Luke 1:1-4

What is your role in the mission to
make Christ known? What holds you
back? Who can you pray for to know
Christ?

Week #1: Sept. 18

Acts 1:1-5,
Luke 1:1-4

What is your role in the mission to
make Christ known? What holds you
back? Who can you pray for to know
Christ?

Week #2: Sept. 25

Acts 1:6-26

How is prayer and the work of the Holy
Spirit related? How does the Holy
Spirit make us witnesses of the
gospel? How does Jesus’ promise, “I
will be with you always…” comfort and
make you bold for mission?

Week #2: Sept. 25

Acts 1:6-26

How is prayer and the work of the Holy
Spirit related? How does the Holy
Spirit make us witnesses of the
gospel? How does Jesus’ promise, “I
will be with you always…” comfort and
make you bold for mission?

Week #3: Oct. 2

Acts 2:1-42

Does the portrait of the early church
inspire you? Are you devoted to the
same things these Christians were?

Week #3: Oct. 2

Acts 2:1-42

Does the portrait of the early church
inspire you? Are you devoted to the
same things these Christians were?

Week #4: Oct. 9

Acts
3:1-4:31

Why does persecution follow gospel
witness? Do you pray for boldness?

Week #4: Oct. 9

Acts
3:1-4:31

Why does persecution follow gospel
witness? Do you pray for boldness?

Week #5: Oct. 16

Acts
4:32-6:7

How do you define holy living? What
does it look like?

Week #5: Oct. 16

Acts
4:32-6:7

How do you define holy living? What
does it look like?

Week #6: Oct. 23

Acts
6:8-7:60

How does the gospel spread even with
persecution? How do you participate in
global mission?

Week #6: Oct. 23

Acts
6:8-7:60

How does the gospel spread even with
persecution? How do you participate in
global mission?

Week #7: Oct. 30

Acts 8:1-40

How can I pray, give, and participate in
global missions?

Week #7: Oct. 30

Acts 8:1-40

How can I pray, give, and participate in
global missions?

Week #8: Nov. 6

Acts 9:1-31

How does Paul’s conversion display
God’s grace in a unique way?

Week #8: Nov. 6

Acts 9:1-31

How does Paul’s conversion display
God’s grace in a unique way?

Week #9: Nov. 13

Acts
9:32-11:18

How does Cornelius’ conversion show
the wideness of the mission? The
wideness of God’s grace/promises?

Week #9: Nov. 13

Acts
9:32-11:18

How does Cornelius’ conversion show
the wideness of the mission? The
wideness of God’s grace/promises?

Week #10: Nov.
20

Acts
11:19-12:24

What does healthy discipleship look
like? How are you engaged in
discipling relationships?

Week #10: Nov.
20

Acts
11:19-12:24

What does healthy discipleship look
like? How are you engaged in
discipling relationships?

